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City of Columbus
Mayor Michael B. Coleman

Department of Public Utilities

Tatyana Arsh, PE. Director

MEMORANDUM

TO: Paul R. Rakosky
Director, Department of Finance and Management

FROM: Tanya Arsh, P.E. ~iHH) S
Director, Department of Public Utilities

DATE February 28, 2011
SUBJECT:  Recommendation for: SA003833 — One Ton Dump and Utility Truck Bodies

The Purchasing Office opened formal bids on February 17, 2011 for the purchase of a One Ton Dump
and Utility Truck Bodies. One (1) bid was received.

After review of the bid, the Division of Sewerage and Drainage recommends an award be made for all
items to the lowest, responsive and responsible bidder Ace Truck Body Inc. (31-0936828) in the total
amount of $50,303.00. The legistation will be processed by the Director of Public Utilities.

Should you have any guestions, please contact Debbie loia at 645-6276..

Pc: DJ Chapman

File
U_tilities Complex 210 Dubfin Road Columbus, Ohic_43215
Director's Office £14/645-6141 FAX: 614/645-8019 TDD: 614/645-6454
Power and Water Division £14/645-7020 FAX: $14/645-8177 TDRD: 614/645-7188
Fairweod Complex 1250 Fairwood Avenue Columbus, Ohic 43208
Sewerage and Drainage Division B814/645-7175 FAX: 614/645-3801 .TDD: 614/645-6338

The City of Columbus is an Equal Opportunity Employer



MEMORANDUM
Sewer Maintenance Operations Center

To: Debbie loia
Fiscal Office

From: DI Chapman %/
Sewer Maintenance Operations

Date: February 24, 2011
Subj: Bid Recommendation for One Ton Dump and Utility Truck Bodies - SA003833

We have reviewed the subject bid proposal for compliance with our specifications. One
bid was received. Please refer to the bid tabulation below.

Itein 1 | Item 2 Ttem 3
Ace Truck Body Inc. $196,344.00 $15,120.00 $15,839.00

The bid from Ace Truck Body is acceptable. Please request the Purchasing Office award
all items to Ace Truck Body Inc. and prepare legislation for this purchase.

Funds for this purchase are budgeted in the Sewer Maintenance 2011 budget under OCA
605089, object level three 6652.

If you have questions or need additional information, please call me at ext. 6706.
cc: Bob Ellinger
Dave Molnar

Mike Hupp
File
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Message Page 1 of |

Chapman, D.J

From: Bums, William A,

Sent:  Wednesday, December 22, 2010 3:20 PM
To: Chapman, DJ

Ce: Hupp, Mike W.

Subject: RE: Approval of Light Truck and Truck Bodies

Fleet approves these specs...Mike says he's not coming back today......

-----Qriginal Message--—-

From: Chapman, DJ ‘

Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2010 9:18 AM
To: Burns, William A.; King, John W.

Cc: Hupp, Mike W.

Subject: Approval of Light Truck and Truck Bodies

Please approve purchases for the attached light trucks (spreadsheet) and truck bodies (word document).
Thank you.

DJ Chapman

Sewer Maintenance Cperations Center

614-845-6706

614-645-8893 fax
- djchapman@columbus.gov

1/6/2011



